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MUSEUM OPEN TO VISITORS from 17th
November

We are very pleased to invite you again to visit the Lublin Open Air Village Museum which will be open to visitors from

h

17t November. For the time being the interiors of the buildings will not be available. However, we encourage to take

a walk among the old buildings, autumn flora and animals which complement the landscape of the Lubiln Open Air

Village Museum.

The updated ticket price list encourages to visit the Open Air Village Museum in Lublin:
e full-fare entrance ticket - PLN 12.
¢ half-fare entrance ticket - PLN 6.

We would also like to remind you about the current working hours of the museum - from November to March, the
Lublin Open Air Village Museum can be visited from 9.00a.m. to 3.00p.m. (last entry no later than 1 hour before the

closing of the museum).

It is obligatory to use masks and maintain social distance on the premises of the museum.

Zrédlo: https://skansen.lublin.pl/?p=18702
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